
2017 HAROLD ROGERS PDMP 

NATIONAL MEETING 

Save the Date! 

The PDMP Training and Technical Assistance Center (TTAC) at Brandeis University, in partnership 

with the Bureau of Justice Assistance, is pleased to announce the dates and location for the 2017 BJA 

Harold Rogers Prescription Drug Monitoring Program National Meeting.  The meeting is being 

planned for September 6-8, 2017 in Washington, DC at the Renaissance Dupont Circle Hotel. 

 

The meeting will assist government agencies and partnering organizations to better 

understand  PDMPs, their capabilities, interstate data sharing, and how we can collaborate to use 

PDMPs to most efficiently address the issues of prescription drug abuse and diversion.  Additional 

information will be made available as the event gets closer. 

 

This event is open to anyone who would like to attend and there is no registration fee. 

 

For additional information... 

Please contact us at info@pdmpassist.org or visit our website (www.pdmpassist.org) for updates. 

mailto:info@pdmpassist.org
http://pdmpassist.us1.list-manage1.com/track/click?u=887371b6e7cd0824e5c4b3fe7&id=5b4d70c5a4&e=8d7efb0abb

